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On Children in Need
November 2024, we

raised £122.98!

At our Scarecrow
festival in October

2024, we raised £197.29!

At our Halloween
Disco in October 2024,

we raised £285.95!

At our Christmas
events in 2024, in

total we raised
£1922.79!

Our Rags2Riches
donation in 2024

raised £75.10!

Thank you for
using our Asda

Cashpot. You all
raised £304.90!

Recent fundraising efforts from the children and parents at
Dingle throughout this current academic year.

We are hoping to spend funds raised on refurbishing and enhancing our Library
facilities. We will share future developments shortly. Thank you for your

continued support.
We would welcome support  from parents/carers for future fund raising

events. Please contact the school office if you are able to offer any help.


